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VPD Report Number: 23-026377 Date/Time Occurred: March 30, 2023 at 8:50 PM 

Type of Incident: At-Risk Missing Adult Location: 2900 Block of S. Aspen 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. N/A                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: The Visalia Police Department is asking for the public’s help in locating an at-risk missing adult. 

 

On March 30, 2023, officers responded to the 2900 block of S. Aspen regarding missing person, Shelley Patricia Meyer 

68 years of age, who has not been seen since 4:00 p.m. on March 30, 2023. 

 

Shelley is described as a white female adult, 5’-3” tall, 184 pounds, brown medium length hair, and blue eyes. She was 

last seen wearing a white bath robe with burgundy flowers.  

 

Shelley Meyer was driving a 2002 white Saturn Vue with a California license plate of 5454ZDP. 

 

If located, we ask for the public to contact law enforcement. 

 

  

   Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol and Violent Crimes Unit Supervisor: Sgt. Blake McEwen  
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